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NLRB Ruling Could Shake Up Healthcare Staffing Industry
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Steve Bernstein was quoted in Modern Healthcare on August 28, 2015. The article “NLRB Ruling

Could Shake Up Healthcare Staffing Industry” discussed why the National Labor Relations Board's

recent ruling could complicate relations between healthcare organizations and their workers

employed by staffing agencies.

Steve was quoted on his take of the ruling.

Steve said the ruling at least means employers need to get serious about scrutinizing the service

agreements they hold with their staffing agencies and other vendors.  

 

“It would be wise to continue monitoring developments in this area because we see this as the tip of

a bigger iceberg,” he said.

To read the full article, please visit Modern Healthcare.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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